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Comments: I am a life long Alaskan and feel that limiting motorized access to the chugach national forest would

be a mistake. The lost revenue would be felt by the communities along the Seward highway, as well as the local

dealerships selling sleds or parts. Please place more emphasis on actual Alaskan voices as opposed to people

that reside in the lower 48 when making this decision. 


